
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 50 of 2016 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/22/04/01 
 

18 July 2016 
 
 

Fireworks Display from a Barge and Pontoons  
Moored at “Il-Qala tal-Ghazzenin, il-Bajja ta’ San Pawl il-Bahar”  

 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that firework displays in connection 
with the feast of Our Lady of Sorrows, St Paul’s Bay, will be let off from a barge and pontoons moored in the 
position as shown on the attached chart.  The barge and pontoons may be moored in position on Thursday, 
28 July 2016. 
 
The dates and times of the displays are as follows: 
 
 
Friday, 29 July 2016 From 0800 hrs to 0810 hrs, from 1200 hrs to 1220 hrs, 
 and between 2130 hrs and 2230 hrs 
 
Saturday, 30 July 2016 From 0900 hrs to 0920 hrs, from 1145 hrs to 1220 hrs and 
 from 1930 hrs and 2330 hrs 
 
Sunday, 31uly 2016 From 0800 hrs to 0820 hrs, from 1200 hrs to 1220 hrs, 
 and from 1900 hrs to 2300 hrs 
     
 
All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear of the barge and pontoons and maintain a safe 
distance of at least 200 metres during the dates and times of the displays. 
 
Vessels moored within 200 metres from the barge are to be removed and kept clear during the events. The 
Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta will accept no Liabilities whatsoever for any vessels that are 
left lying in the area on the above mentioned dates and times. 
 
 
Charts affected BA 211B, 211A 
 
 
  




